
Building Bridges

On Thursday, September 25th a group of students and two teachers from Nossal High School 
arrived in Mobara for their visit to Chosei High School. Nossal High School is a new, high-level high 
school in Victoria, Australia. The Nossal students were able to enjoy their time in Japan making 
friends with Chosei students during their three-day homestays. In those three days, our Australian 
guests were able to experience a vast array of Japanese food and traditional Japanese culture. We 
sure learned a lot from each other while having fun. We hope to stay in touch with our new 
Australian friends and continue to strengthen international ties. Thank you, Nossal High School!

Nossal HS’s Japan 2014 Blog Link: http://www.nhsjapan.blogspot.com.au/


